
 

September/October 2013 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

All | 1 East | 2 Pound M | 3 All | 4 Lux M | 5 JJM | 6 New | 7 

Pray that God would 
soften the hearts of 
students and make 
them acceptant of 
Christ and the Gospel 
message. 
 

Pray for God to bring a 
core group of 
committed students. 

 
 
 

Please pray that God 
would continue 
building a good 
relationship with Dr 
Deibler (principal) 
and other 
administrators. 

Pray that God will 
direct our hearts to the 
love of God and to the 
steadfastness of 
Christ. 

Please pray that God 
would bring together 
a strong devoted team 
that is eager to fulfill 
the Great 
Commission. 
 

Pray for more kids to 
be willing to have 
mentors 

.  
  
 

Pray for Elena, a new 
believer, to embrace 
her new life and 
freedom in Christ. 

All | 8 Southeast | 9 Lincoln High | 10 Norris | 11 Mickle M | 12 Goodrich M | 13 All | 14 

Pray that the Word of 
the Lord may be 
spread rapidly and be 
honored wherever it 
goes. (2 Thes 3:1) 

Pray that for Schuyler 
and that we would be 
able to reach new 
students. 

Tonight club starts. At 
the time this was 
printed we had no 
idea where we were 
going to meet this 
year. Pray that 
location would not 
limit our ability to 
reach kids. 

Praise God for a great 
relationship with 
administration and 
that this club will 
grow. 

 

Pray for a new student 
leadership group of 
kids who want to pray 
for their friends. 
 

Goodrich Campus 
Life starts this 
morning. Pray that 
God is put first & is 
allowed to do His 
work in the kids. 

  

Pray for our new 
young leaders: Sadie, 
Beth, Jami, Drew, 
Katie, and Kyle. Pray 
that they would be 
strengthened for this 
work. 
 

Teen Parents | 15 Northeast |16 Culler M | 17 Ashland | 18 Goodrich | 19 All | 20 Internship | 21 

Praise God for Calvary 
Community Church 
that opened its doors 
to our ministry this 
year. 
  

Pray for strong 
volunteer and support 
teams; we really need 
to start connecting with 
students one-on-one & 
we need more staff to 
reach all the kids. 

Pray that new students 
would be open to 
Jesus & that our team 
(Shelby, Kayla, Brian, 
Jennifer, and more)  
would be equipped to 
help them grow closer 
to Him! 
 
 

Pray for high school 
student leaders as they 
are going to be 
challenged to help 
lead in club & reach 
their peers. 

 

Pray for Brian who is 
leading his own club 
for the first time and 
that previous Campus 
Life kids would step 
up & be student 
leaders. 

Thank God for our in 
office support team: 
Pat, Steph, and 
Skylar. 

 

Pray that direct 
ministry would 
happen both for the 
interns and from the 
interns.  
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Waverly | 22 East | 23  New | 24 Lefler M | 25 Mickle M | 26 Campus Life | 27 Norris | 28 

Pray that students 
would realize their true 
need for a Savior & 
turn to Jesus, not just 
come to Cara, an adult 
who notices & loves 
them, but can’t save 
them. 

Pray for the East team 
(Trey, Nate, and Drew) 
to establish a 
purposeful, engaging 
atmosphere at club & 
events, which gets kids 
to buy into CL & its 
message for their lives. 
 

Please pray for God to 
give our new staff 
members will be 
strengthened with 
God’s glorious power 
so that they will have 
all the patience and 
endurance they need 
in their ministry areas. 

Pray for Cory and Ian 
as they lead this club. 
Ask God for a team of 
student leaders to step 
up into the ministry. 
 
 

Please pray for our 
volunteer to student 
relationship, that our 
volunteers would 
have the time and 
willingness to invest 
in kids outside of club 
as well as at club. 

Middle School 
September Blast is 
tonight. Pray that God 
would send hundreds 
of kids to get involved 
in our middle school 
program tonight. 
 

Pray that God would 
bring a team of 
volunteers to this site. 

 

(Night Golf benefit is 
tonight!) 

All | 29 JJM | 30 Southeast | Oct 1 Northeast | 2 Lux M | 3 Waverly | 4 Ashland | 5 

Please pray for our 
staff to be unified 
under Christ’s 
direction, working 
together in our unique 
gifts so that our whole 
body is healthy, 
growing, and full of 
love 

Tonight Eldon is 
leading a Bible Study 
in the D pod. Pray for 
him and the other 15 
leaders who teach 
Bible study that they 
would have boldness to 
share the Gospel 
clearly. 

Pray for a high level 
of involvement from 
our volunteers. 

 

Pray for Jason as he 
walks into the 
cafeteria to meet kids 
today. Pray that God’s 
presence would shine 
through him. 
 

Pray that God 
continues to tear 
down walls 
surrounding students’ 
hearts. 

Pray that our 
volunteer team would 
be willing to go 
beyond club & engage 
with students about 
Jesus in small groups 
& appointments. 

Please pray for some 
new funding.  

 
 

Culler M | 6 New | 7 Lincoln High | 8 All | 9 All |10 Lefler M |11 Teen Parents | 12 

Pray for the students 
who have begun 
relationships with God 
to remain strong & 
feel confident to pray 
for their peers. 
 

Pray for Sammi and 
Mary, two girls who 
found Jesus this past 
year & whose families 
don’t know Jesus. Pray 
that the girls would 
have courage to share 
their new joy with their 
families & pray that 
their families would be 
saved too! 

Pray that God will 
continue to build our 
volunteer team to be 
more effective and 
wide-reaching. 
 

Pray for Austin and 
Zach. Two students 
who became believers 
this summer at Camp. 

Pray for God to 
provide the financial 
support needed so that 
all the staff can be 
ALL IN for lost teens 
ministry. 
 

Pray for God to build 
a strong team of 
volunteers! 

 
 

Pray that the 
mentoring program 
being established 
within JJM would be 
an effective ministry 
to the teen parents 
who are jailed at the 
detention center. 
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